Darley Primary School

18th July 2025

Leavers
Assembly at
2.45pm

Break up

1 Sep -
Training Day

2 Sep -
Children
return

Federation Funday We had a fabulous day on Monday at the
Max Pullan Playing Fields. The children had a great time and
played so brilliantly together!

Goodbye to Mrs Evans, Mrs Prentice and @?’ SAFE

Miss Lowde We say goodbye to Mrs Evans,

Mrs Prentice and Miss Lowde today. We >
p
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wish them all the very best for the future and
thank them for all that they have done for
our children over the years! We will miss
you!

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Rulers and Society’



Hello Mrs Hamblin Mrs Louise Hamblin will be joining us in September
to cover Mrs Roy's continued absence. Mrs Hamblin has taught at
Summerbridge for the last two terms and is an experienced and
dedicated teacher. We look forward to welcoming her to the Darley

team from September.

And finally...We hoped you enjoyed our production of Robin Hood and
the Sherwood Hoodies on Wednesday evening, it really was a star

performance.

On behalf of all the staff and governors of the federation | wish you all a very happy and
safe summer holiday.







